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VINTAGE PAVING COMPANY, INC. 
General Engineering Contractors 

Lie. #70923 7 

119 Main Street• P.O. Box.461 • Winters, CA 95694 
Business Phone: (530) 795-0132 • Fax: (530) 795-5734 

May 15, 2007 

California Air Resources Board 
I00IISt. 
Sacramento. a . 958 I 4 

ATIN: Kathleen Quentin 

RE: C.A.R.B. Regulation 

Dear. Kathleen 

I'm a small business General Engineering Contractor, that employees twenty eight to 
fifty three employee per year. With the proposed C.A.R.B. regulations my company will 
not be able to handle the full impact of the current proposed regulations as they stand 
now. We will be forced to cut crew and staff by Fifty percent in order to handle the new 
cost of the proposed regulations, as will as the rising cost of insurance and fuels that will 
impact us all at one time. My concerns are for my employees that will be placed out of 
work and forced to seek employment in a depressed market, as other contractors will be 
in the same situation. 
I do share the importance of clean quality air that we breathe, but I strongly believe the 
proposed regulation are to strong for the time frame set for which it is now proposed. 

Thank you for taking the time to let me express my concem's for my employees, as will 
as my self. 

If you have any questions please contact me at (530) 795-0132. Looking forward to hear 
from you. 

Sincerely, 
Vintage Paving Company Inc. 

a(/4):V\J <2" t L t 
Edward Carbaha! 
President 


